Dear Applicant

We will be starting the A level Maths course at chapter 4 of the Pure Maths 1 textbook Graphs and Transformations, to take into consideration the work many of you have undertaken during remote learning.

For a number of reasons, some of you may not have been able to complete this, so this is what we would have expected you to have covered by the time you arrive with us in September.

We would expect to assess you on this work within the first week or two of your arrival, so if you have completed this already, you may want to cast your eye over it again before or as term starts.

1. Work through the 3 powerpoints
1. Complete Mixed Exercises 1-3 attached
1. Check your working here  https://www.physicsandmathstutor.com/maths-revision/solutionbanks/edexcel-pure-maths-year-1/
We look forward to working with you all in September!


